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Anthony Serafini 

From: DeSoto, Kurt [KDeSoto@wileyrein.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2007 4:25 PM 

To: Anthony Serafini 

Cc: Hindin, Jennifer 

Subject: Withdrawal of Application Pending Under 0512-EX-ST-2006 

Mr. Serafini, 

As discussed, this is to request the withdrawal or cancellation of the pending application submitted by Amtech 
Systems under File No. 0512-EX-ST-2006. 

Also, this is to request that the explanatory notes in the OET's database indicate that the application was 
"withdrawn or cancelled at the applicant's request." 

Please call with any questions. 

Respectfully, 

Kurt E. DeSoto 
Wiley Rein LLP 
1776 K Street, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20006-2304 
Telephone: 202.71 9.7235 
Facsimile: 202.71 9.7049 
Email: kdesoto@wileyrein.com 
Website: www.wileyrein.com 

PLEASE NOTE: New Firm Name 
Effective February 1,2007, Wiley Rein & Fielding LLP became Wiley Rein LLP. The firm's website 
address became www.wileyrein.com and all firm email addresses reflect the new Internet domain name. 
Please take a moment to update your records with our new information. 

NOTICE: This message (including any attachments) from Wiley Rein LLP may constitute an attorney- 
client communication and may contain information that is PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL andlor 
ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please do 
not read, copy or forward this message. Please permanently delete all copies and any attachments and 
notify the sender immediately by sending an e-mail to Information@wileyrein.com. 




